
    

Everyone Loves MCH 

 
 

This 

February 2020 

Winter

IMPORTANT DATES 

February 1st  
Tuition Due 

Late fee if it is received 
after the 10th 

January 10th  
T-shirt Day 

February 17th  
Teacher Workday & 

Returning Family registration 

February 20th -21st  
No School- Winter Break 

February 25th  
T-shirt Day 

May 15th   
End of the Year Special 

Event 
 

*The year calendar can 
be found online at 

mchcb.com 
 

Scholastic Access Code: NFBRR 

 

 

 
 

        MCH NEWSLETTER 

It is time to register for next year! Included with the newsletter is 
copy of the registration form for 2020-2021 school year. This form may also 
be found on the resources page of our website. These can be turned in 
starting on February 17th at 8:00 AM. Classes will be filled on first come 
basis. This is when you should register current students and siblings of 
current or past students. Please include your registration deposit with the 
form. If you plan to carpool, you must have one person turn in registration 
forms for all the children that need to attend on the same days. You will 
receive a phone call if your first choice is not available. If you do not hear 
from me you can assume you have your first choice. If you do not have a 
preference please note that on your registration so we can accommodate all 
families as needed. Reminder: Instead of a registration fee there will be a 
nonrefundable deposit on the annual tuition.  It is just to simplify 
recordkeeping.  Registered students must be potty trained by the time school 
starts in the fall. 

Class options: Please see the registration form for class options.  There 
are 2-day, 3-day and 5-day classes.  Remember there is also the option of 
completing kindergarten at MCH.  There are a lot of choices to suit every 
child’s needs! 

Typically, there is a line of cars the morning of registration. Please pull 
in as close as possible so we can keep cars off the street. You may wait in 
your car. A teacher will come out to the car line to collect registrations at 
8:00. In the case of inclement weather (which has happened!) registration will 
be rescheduled to another date. Please contact Ms. Davis with any questions 
regarding the registration process. 

Valentine’s Day: This year we will not have a traditional Valentine party. 
Teachers will be doing some special activities that week. Contact your child’s 
teacher if you would like to provide a fun snack that week.  

Special Event- Be watching for more information about our end of the 
year special event on May 15th. This is a family activity and we love for 
parents to attend. Please mark your calendars now.  

 New next year: Immunizations on file will be valid throughout your child’s time at MCH.  The records will no 
longer need to be renewed each year.  Students will need to have a physical before each new year begins.   
 

T-shirt Days: T-shirt days occur twice a month.  You can find the calendar on the website and in each 
newsletter. We love seeing the kids all dressed in their MCH shirts!  
 
 


